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THIRD CALABARZON-MIMAROPA YOUTH LEADERSHIP LEARNING ADVENTURE (CAMYLLA) 
  

 The First Asia Institute Alumni Organization (FAIAO) and Student Life and 
Student Services (SLSS) of First Asia Institute of Technology and Humanities (FAITH) 
will conduct its Third CALABARZON-MIMAROPA  Youth Leadership Learning Adventure 
(CAMYLLA) with the theme Mabini, My Hero! from May 9 to 10, 2014 at the FAITH 
Campus, Tanauan City, Batangas. 
 
 The Adventure  aims to promote leadership and responsible citizenship among 
the young participants. 
 

The participants will be recommended by their school principals from the top 
graduating students and third year active student-leaders from their respective 
schools from CALABARZON (Cavite, Laguna, Batangas, Rizal and Quezon) and 
MIMAROPA(Mindoro, Marinduque, Romblon, and Palawan) areas. 
 
 More information may be inquired from: 
 

Mr. Maro C. Agito 
Project Head  
CALABARZON-MIMAROPA Youth Leadership 
    Learning Adventure (CAMYLLA) 2014 
Telephone No.:  (043) 778-1529 local 310 
Email Address:  mcagito@firstasia.edu.ph 
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